
NOTICE
Date : 09/10/2021

It  is  hereby  notified  to  all  the  Students  and  staff  of

Halakura  College  that  the  college  shall  remain  closed  on

11/10/2021  to  20/10/2021  on  account  of  “Durga  Puja,

Janmotsav of Srimanta Sankardev, Kati Bihu, Lakshmi Puja”.

      The college will re-open on 21/10/2021 as usual.

  Sd/-

       Principal

Halakura College, Halakura


